
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

All meals are served 
with 1% white or non-
fat chocolate milk 
 
*Whole Grain 

    1 Breakfast-*Breakfast 
sausage sandwich, mixed 
fruit, juice 
* 
Corn dogs, tossed salad, 
carrot sticks, cucumber 
coins, mixed fruit, bananas 

This institution is an 
equal opportunity pro-
vider. (Garfield-Palouse 
Schools) 

Alts: 
Mon-Sub Ham Sand. 
Tues-Salad bar 
Wed-Potato bar 
Thurs-Bread sticks w/ 
            cheese 

4 Breakfast-Biscuit  
sausage gravy,               
applesauce, juice 
 
*Hot dog, chili, tossed 
salad, shredded cheese, 
peaches, apple slices 

5 Breakfast-Cold or hot 
cereal, *toast, peaches, 
juice 
 
Super Nachos-Taco 
meat-*tortilla chips, 
tomatoes, salsa, refried 
beans, corn, mandarin 
oranges, pineapple 

6 Breakfast-Scrambled 
eggs, *toast, mandarin 
oranges, juice 
 
*Hamburgers, lettuce, 
tomato slice, french 
fries, mixed fruit, or-
ange slices 

7 Breakfast-*Muffins, 
yogurt, pears, juice 
 
*Chicken nuggets, *chex 
mix, broccoli and cran-
berry salad, French 
fries, pears, applesauce 

8 Breakfast-*Muffins, yo-
gurt, pears, juice 
 
Breakfast for lunch– sau-
sage patti, *French toast, 
hash brown, veggie tray, 
strawberries, blueberries, 
and bananas 

9 

Fri-Pizza sticks 11 Breakfast-*Dutch 
waffle, applesauce, juice 
 
Baked potato bar 
Potato, ham, taco meat, 
shredded cheese, *roll, 
broccoli, chili, tropical 
fruit, bananas 

12 Breakfast-Cold or 
hot cereal, *toast, peach-
es, juice 
Tacos beef or chicken, 
shredded cheese,            
lettuce, tomatoes and 
salsa, tater rounds, 
mixed fruit, orange  
slices 

13 Breakfast-*French 
toast, mandarin oranges, 
juice 
 
*Chicken bunwich,  
lettuce, tomato slices, 
baked beans,            
applesauce, pears 

14 Breakfast-*Muffins, 
yogurt, pears, juice 
 
Stick day-*Bread sticks, 
carrot sticks, celery 
sticks, potato sticks, 
apple sticks, mandarin 
oranges 

15 Breakfast-*Breakfast 
sausage sandwich, mixed 
fruit, juice 
*Pizza  choice of cheese, 
pepperoni, or sausage, 
tossed salad, cucumber 
coins, celery  sticks, pine-
apple, peaches 

16 

17 18 Breakfast-Biscuit  
sausage gravy,               
applesauce, juice 
 
*Quesadillas cheese or 
chicken, salsa, tater 
rounds, tropical fruit, 
peaches 
 

19 Breakfast-Cold or 
hot cereal, *toast, peach-
es, juice 
 
Super Nachos-Taco 
meat-*chips, diced to-
matoes, salsa, refried 
beans, corn, mandarin 
oranges, pineapple 

20 Breakfast-*Breakfast 
on  a stick, mandarin 
oranges, juice 
 
*Hamburgers, lettuce, 
tomato slice, french 
fries, mixed fruit, or-
ange slices 

21 Breakfast-*Muffins, 
yogurt, pears, juice 
 
Chicken fajitas, salsa, 
peppers, onions, french 
fries, apple slices, pears 

22 Breakfast-*Bagels, 
cream cheese, ham (6-
12th), mixed fruit, juice 
 
Breakfast for lunch– sau-
sage patti, *French toast, 
hash brown, veggie tray, 
strawberries, blueberries, 
and bananas 

23 

24 25 Breakfast-*Waffles, 
whipped cream,    
strawberries, juice 
Popcorn chicken, *chex 
mix, carrot sticks, tater 
rounds, cucumber coins, 
apple slices, mandarin 
oranges 

26 Breakfast-Cold or 
hot cereal, *toast, peach-
es, juice 
Tacos beef or chicken, 
shredded cheese,            
lettuce, tomatoes and 
salsa, tater rounds, 
mixed fruit, orange  
slices 

27 Breakfast-Omelet , 
*toast, mandarin orang-
es, juice  
 
*Chicken bunwich,  
lettuce, tomato slices, 
baked beans,            
applesauce, pears 

28 Breakfast-*Muffins, 
yogurt, pears, juice 
 
*Corn dogs, tossed salad, 
carrot sticks, cucumber 
coins, mixed fruit, ba-
nanas 

29 Breakfast-*Breakfast 
sausage sandwich, mixed 
fruit, juice 
*Pizza  choice of cheese, 
pepperoni, or sausage, 
tossed salad, cucumber 
coins, celery  sticks, pine-
apple, peaches 

 

31       
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